
 

 
 
March 12, 2020 
 
Dear Triway Families, 
 
Today, at Governor DeWine’s 2:00 press conference, the decision was made to close all K-12 schools 
throughout Ohio. Although Governor DeWine's announcement stated that schools will be closed beginning 
Tuesday, March 17th, Triway, along with many other school districts, will be closed on Monday, March 
16th.  Schools will remain closed through Friday, April 3rd. Spring break will remain from April 6-10. School 
will resume April 13th unless there is another announcement from the Governor. Please continue to check 
the website, ​www.triway.us/covid-19​, for updates as they become available. 
 
On Friday, March 13th, our staff will be working on alternative learning options for our students. Beginning 
next week, these resources will be available at ​www.triway.us/covid-19​.  
 
We ask our families for their patience and understanding during this unprecedented event. We recognize 
the enormity of this decision as it impacts the lives of our families as well as our district operations. 
 
 
Thank you, 
Nate Schindewolf, Superintendent 
Triway Local School District 
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